
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
If you're unhappy about an exam result, we can ask for a clerical re-
check or review of marking, or a copy of your marked paper. 

What’s available 

• If the student has a university place pending, we advise that you request a priority review of 
marking as soon as possible. 

• If the student doesn’t have a university place pending, you can request a: 
o priority copy of the marked paper to decide if you want a clerical re-check or review 

of marking – you will receive a photocopy of your exam paper. 
o clerical re-check – the exam board will recount the marks you have been awarded to 

ensure they have been added up correctly. 
o review of marking – your exam paper will be re-marked. 

 

 

 

Fees apply for all services and will vary depending on the awarding body. 

Please speak to a member of the exams team urgently if you wish to apply for any of the listed 
services. The Exams Team will be available on results day (Lower Hex for A Level & Sports Hall for  
GCSE) for any advice you may need.  After results day please email exams@lymmhigh.org.uk 

Year Group Service Deadline 
Y13 for University 

Place 
Priority Review of 

Marking 19th August 2025 

Y13 – A Level Priority copy of 
marked exam paper 25th August 2025 

Y11 - GCSE Priority copy of 
marked exam paper 2nd September 2025 

All Year Groups 
(A Level & GCSE) 

- Clerical re-check 
- Review of marking 23rd September 2025 

All Year Groups 
(A Level & GCSE) 

Copy of marked 
exam paper 29th October 2025 

Please be advised that requests submitted after the deadline will not be accepted by the Exam 
Board. 

 

Summer 2025 Results Day Information and 
Guidance 

No grade protection  
Grade protection does not apply to any post-review services that include a review 
of marking. This means that students’ marks and subject grades may be lowered, 

confirmed or raised as a result. 
 

https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results/review-and-priority-review-of-mark
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results/review-and-priority-review-of-mark
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results/copy-of-marked-paper
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results/clerical-check
https://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/after-results/post-results/review-and-priority-review-of-mark

	What’s available
	No grade protection  Grade protection does not apply to any post-review services that include a review of marking. This means that students’ marks and subject grades may be lowered, confirmed or raised as a result.


